OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 272018

To the Members of the California State Senate:
I am returning Senate Bill 174 without my signature.

This bill would open up all boards and commissions to non-citizens. I believe existing
law—which requires citizenship for these forms of public service—is the better path.

Sincerely,

GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. = SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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